
The governing body of Morrow County is seeking letters of interest to serve on its budget committee, as 
a member, for a three-year term, effective July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2023.  The governing body, per ORS 
294.414, shall establish a budget committee that consists of the members of the governing body and a 
number, equal to the number of members of the governing body.  The members of the budget 
committee shall receive no compensation for their services as members of such committee.  Appointive 
members of the budget committee may not be officers, agents or employees of Morrow County.  If you 
are interested in serving as a member of the Morrow County budget committee, submit a letter of 
interest no later than September 4, 2020 to the Finance Department, PO Box 867 Heppner, OR 97836 or 
in person, by 5:00 pm, at the Bartholomew Building 110 North Court Street Ste. 109 Heppner, OR.  The 
governing body will be presented with the letters of interest at the September 9, 2020 Board of 
Commissioners public meeting in Heppner, OR.  If you have any questions please contact Kate Knop, 
Finance Director, at 541-676-5615. 


